
Upcoming Renovation



A FRESH NEW 
CHAPTER AT 
AMARI DON MUANG 
AIRPORT BANGKOK
We’re excited to unveil a series of renovations that 
make your stay brighter, more comfortable, and more 
memorable. 

From revitalised guest rooms to refreshed public 
spaces—including upgraded facilities, a modernised 
FIT Centre, landscaped grounds with new ramps and 
railings, and enhanced common areas—every detail has 
been thoughtfully designed to welcome you with a fresh, 
contemporary ambience.



BRIGHTER 
CORRIDORS WITH A 
MODERN FEEL
The corridors on the 4th and 5th floors have been 
redesigned with a sleek, contemporary look, creating a 
welcoming atmosphere from the moment you step out of 
your room.

REFINED ELEVATOR 
WAITING AREAS
Waiting for the lift is now a more pleasant experience. 
The newly upgraded elevator foyers feature modern 
finishes and improved lighting, offering both comfort 
and style.



A BRIGHTER KIND OF STAY
Discover our newly enhanced Premier rooms, Premier Pool 
View rooms, Premier Suites, and Premier Family rooms. 
With fresh interiors, new furniture, modern carpets, and 
brighter design, every room feels more spacious and 
inviting—your perfect retreat after a busy day.



INTRODUCING THE 
NEW PREGO
For the first time, Prego arrives at Amari Don Muang 
Airport Bangkok. Known for authentic Italian cuisine, 
Prego brings signature delicacies crafted with passion, 
alongside a brand-new pizza oven, elegant counter bar, 
and cosy indoor seating. Guests can also enjoy private 
dining rooms and an al fresco terrace for a truly memorable 
Italian dining experience.


